TO: Tim Early Foundation

SUBJECT: Raffle License Application

FROM: North Park Properties

Dear Tim Early Foundation,

North Park Properties will allow Tim Early Foundation to apply for a Village of Homewood Raffle License to be conducted at 18400 Governors Highway Homewood pending the village approval of their 90 day permit to host.

Thank you for your continued support of the plaza and its tenants. You can provide this letter to the Village and let me know if you need anything else for processing.

Sincerely,

Brent Seiler

North Park Properties

Brent J Seiler

312-498-7654